
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
The 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time—October 4, 2020 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Mrs. Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 

(814) 796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM  

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM  

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

myParishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 



 
 
 

October 3, 2020  –  October 11, 2020 
 

   Sat.    10/03 4:30 PM  For the People of 

      All Saints Parish  

   Sun.   10/04 9:00 AM  Andy Plaza 

      (Rob and Diane Papesch) 

   Mon.   10/05 8:00 AM  Fritz and Coletta Vetter 

      (Chris and Mary Fette) 

   Tues.  10/06 8:00 AM  Fathers Day Remembrance 

   Wed.  10/07 8:00 AM  Karen Bidwell Kowle 

      (Don Bidwell) 

   Thur.  10/08 8:00 AM     Cathie Dombkowski 

      (Ron Dombkowski and Family) 

   Fri.     10/09 NO Mass   

   Sat.   10/10 4:30 PM  For the People of 

      All Saints Parish  

   Sun.   10/11 9:00 AM  Cathie Dombkowski 

      (Ron Dombkowski and Family) 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 10/04  9:00 AM Mass 

   Sunday, 10/04  10:00 AM Rel Ed Gr. K-8; 6:00 PM Gr. 9-11 

   Sunday, 10/04  11:15 AM PET BLESSING—PARKING LOT 

   Friday, 10/09   NO Mass 

   Saturday, 10/10  4:30 PM Mass  

BUY SCRIP CARDS!  NOW YOU CAN ALSO SIGN UP 
FOR ONLINE ORDERING OF E-GIFT CARDS 
THROUGH SCRIP! Go to ShopWithScrip.com and select 
join a program. You’ll be asked for an enrollment code. 
 Enter 5DEAAC4E1294L and select register. See the letter  
outlining the process on our website. SCRIP will continue to 
be sold before and after Mass.  

Have you noticed people using their phones during 
Mass? They are using the “Worship” button in the  
myParish App! Without hands-on worship aids in the 
pews the App gives you the prayers and the readings 
right on your mobile phone, and yes, you are permitted 
to use the App in church.   

       HOVER HERE » 

TO DOWNLOAD MYPARISH APP FOR ALL 
SAINTS PARISH! MESSAGES FROM THE  
PARISH, WORSHIP BUTTON, PRAYERS,  
BULLETIN, ONLINE GIVING AND MUCH 
MORE! OR TEXT APP TO 88202—DO IT TODAY! 

JUST SAYING  -   

Keep on doing what you have learned and  
received and heard and seen in me.    
Then the God of peace will be with you. 

Let Us Pray… REFLECT ON TODAY’S READINGS  
 
FIRST READING   IS 5:1-7 
The prophets of ancient Israel often used the term “vineyard” as a  
metaphor for God’s chosen people. Why do you think Isaiah and the  
other prophets saw this as an effective teaching tool? 
 
SECOND READING  PHIL 4:6-9 
Paul teaches the Philippians that prayer and a positive attitude is key  
to settling our anxious hearts and minds. When have you put this advice  
into practice? 
 
GOSPEL READING   MT 21:33-43 
Jesus directs this harsh parable of the tenants to the religious leaders of 
Jerusalem. Do you think Jesus’ words led any of them to repentance? 

The collection for September 27th was $1,548.00 from 
the weekly collection and building maintenance and 
$1,375.00 from online giving for a total of $2,923.00.   
 
PETER’S PENCE COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND: 
Peter’s Pence is the name given to the financial support offered 
by the faithful to the Holy Father as a sign of their sharing in the 
concern of the Successor of Peter for the many different needs of 

the Universal Church. Funds from this collection help victims 
of war, oppression, and natural disasters, as well as  
seminaries and religious houses, orphanages, AIDS  
treatment centers, and other medical facilities in developing 
nations. Thank you for your generosity! 
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     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 (call or text) 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 
REL ED SCHEDULE:   
Sunday, October 4 –ALL VIRTUAL 
10 to 11:30 AM Gr. K-8 and 6 to 8 PM Gr. 9-11 
Sunday, October 11 
10 to 11:30AM Gr. K-8 and 6 to 8 PM Gr. 9-11 
 

CHANGE IN PLANS—October 4th, PET BLESSING  
At 11:15 AM, Father Greg will offer a blessing to our pets 
livestreamed on Facebook, NOT IN PERSON.  Please  join 
us at “Allsaints Rcc” on Facebook (not All Saints Parish) 

 
CHANGE IN PLANS: 
NOW HAPPENING ON 
OCTOBER 11TH 
our high school students are 
going to wrap up their class 
with an evening rosary com-

plete with glowsticks. We will begin our prayer at 7:30.   
Consider saying a rosary in your home at the same time 
in support of our youth! 
 
COMING SOON: A LEGO PRAYER!!  
If you are in grades K-8, we will be doing 
a Lego prayer.  It will not look exactly 
like this picture, but each student, whether 
remote or in person, will get a Lego to help guide us 
through our prayer to end class on the 18th!   
If you are a lover of all things Lego, please consider  
building something that resembles your faith and sending 
a picture to mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org so it can be 
shared with the students that morning! 
 
A Family Perspective 
Every family is visited by difficult times which can unite  
or divide. These hardships, which we would quickly reject, 
hold the potential to be the unifying “cornerstone” where 
we drop our pettiness and defenses and pull together, 
linked by a common bond and love for one another.  
 
Child Protection and Creating Safe Environments-  
Diocesan Code of Conduct: The Diocese of Erie is  
committed to protecting the children and youth who are 
entrusted to its care and to ensuring that those in ministry 
with our young people are in right relationship with the 
children/youth receiving services. To share in the ministry 
of Christ is a great privilege as well as a tremendous  
responsibility. The privilege is the joy of sharing in the 
mission of Jesus Himself. The responsibility is acting in a 
way that conforms to the attitude and actions of Christ.  
In this spirit, the diocese has issued a ministerial Code of 
Conduct. The code is included in the diocesan Policy for 
the Protection of Children. To read the Code of Conduct, 
go to: https://www.eriercd.org/images/sections/
childprotection/pdf/CURRENTPolicy.pdf  For more  
information, contact Mrs. Cindy Zemcik, in the diocesan 

Readings for next Sunday, October 11, 2020 
IS 25:6-10a; PS23:1-3a, 3b-4, 5,6;  
PHIL 4:12-14,19-20; MT 22:1-14 

The Earth  
Laughs in Flowers 

Ralph Waldo Emerson  

Villa Maria Academy, 2403 W. 8th St., and Cathedral Prep, 
225 W. 9th St., both in Erie, will hold open houses this fall. 
Prep’s open house will be Oct. 18 from noon to 3 p.m.; Villa’s will 
be Oct. 25 from noon to 3 p.m. Both days will include guided tours 
and interactive classroom demonstrations, among many other op-
portunities. Students in attendance will be entered in a drawing for 
discounts on tuition. For questions regarding the  
Villa open house, call 814-838-2061, ext. 3239. For questions re-
garding Prep’s open house, call 814-453-7737, ext. 3.  

In recognition of the “Respect Life” month of October, Catholic 
Charities Counseling and Adoption Services (CCCAS) is again 

reaching out to the parishes of the Erie Diocese 
for support as we continue to provide much 
needed programs and services that  
promote the sacredness of human life. 
 

In light of the safety issues surrounding the Covid 19 pandemic, 
we are aware that holding our traditional “diaper drive” to collect 
baby supplies may not be feasible. We would therefore offer an 
alternative way for parishioners to provide support to the  
Pregnancy and Parenting Support program at CCCAS.  
Please consider visiting our website at www.cccas.org to make a 
monetary donation. Thanks! 

Last Sunday, the high school 
students ended their session 

with a “sticky note prayer – 
bring your intentions to the 

cross”.  Each student brought 
a prayer intention to place 

and then took a moment to 
look at the prayers and find one that they would carry out in their 
hearts to pray for during this week.  The students who were remote 

for class had the opportunity to send their intentions through the 
chat feature and students in person helped to write and carry those 

intentions forward also. 

Prayer To Saint Michael The Archangel  (Feast day Sept. 29) 
 
Patron of law enforcement officers and all who provide for public 
safety and security 
 
O glorious Saint Michael, 
you who fought and vanquished the devil, our Ancient Foe, 
look kindly upon us as we direct our prayer to you. 
Give protection to those who protect us, so that  
their own generous sacrifices might be aided by your prayers. 
As they walk willingly into danger, protect them. 
As they strive to distinguish innocence from guilt, enlighten them. 
As they work to create a more just society, direct them. 
Help them to see injustices and to correct them, 
give them wisdom to know when to be firm and when to be gentle, 
and enable them always to be instruments of good in this world, 
Until we all come one day before our Lord and yours, Jesus Christ, 
who lives and reigns with God the Father, 
in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, forever and ever. 
Amen. 
 
Imprimatur, September 23, 2020  
The Most Reverend Lawrence T. Persico, J.C.L. — Bishop of Erie 

http://www.cccas.org

